Notes from the Neighbourhood Planning Steering Group held on Wednesday 14 June 2017 at 6.30 pm at Grimsargh Village Hall

Present:- Councillor Mrs Lindsay Philipson (Chairman); City Councillor Neil Cartwright; Councillor Keith Middlebrough; Councillor Mrs Eileen Murray; Damian Perkins; Kevan Thompson; David Willis and Sue Whittam.
Lindsay welcomed everyone to the meeting and briefed everyone on possible health and safety considerations for tonight’s meeting.  Apologies were received from Councillor Lynda Cryer; Councillor Terry Cryer; Councillor David Hindle and Dave and Anita Orchard.

Update on progress including version 2 draft questionnaire

Lindsay explained that this meeting was primarily to go through draft 2 of the questionnaire which was circulated to the Group at the meeting.  Eileen agreed to re-tweak some of the wording and statements and it was agreed that the questionnaire would be updated for our next meeting.

Lindsay also informed the Steering Group that she and Eileen had arranged a meeting with Tom Wiggans from Preston City Council to find out what resources they could provide and to seek his advice on some technical issues.

It was also agreed that the redrafted questionnaire would be sent to Community Futures to ask for their comments/input.

Final arrangements for Field Day

There was a discussion about the float for Field Day.  It had been previously agreed that we would decorate our float with a replication of the Neighbourhood Plan logo – two rolls of astro turf would be purchased but most of the other components could be borrowed such as he wendy house from David Willis and a slide from Toddlers Group.  Damian Perkins said he would drive the float if a driver was needed. Keith said that he would be using the “float” to transport chairs in the morning so we could decide between us where to put the float in order for it to be decorated. The final detailed arrangements would be confirmed before the event.  
With regard to the marquee at Field Day both Terry and Lynda Cryer had volunteered to man our stall for a couple of hours.  City Councillor Neil Cartwright also said he would help.  It was agreed that we should have some of our Neighbourhood Planning stickers and also some spare newsletters that had the article on the Neighbourhood Plan for people to take away.  The Chairman would also buy some balloons to attract people to our stand.  It was noted that the Parish Council had agreed a budget of £100 to promote our Neighbourhood Plan at Field Day.  Keith was also arranging for a banner to be produced and hopefully this would be free of charge which was very much appreciated by the Steering Group.
Date of next meeting

It was agreed that the next meeting of the Steering Group would be held on Wednesday 12 July at 6.30pm at the Village Hall.
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